

GRAMMAR

Let's ..., Shall we ...?

1 Match to make conversations.

- 1 Let's play football tomorrow morning! _____
 - 2 Shall we go swimming after school? _____
 - 3 Let's go to the cinema this afternoon! _____
 - 4 Let's go to London on Saturday morning! _____
 - 5 Shall we go shopping tomorrow? _____
 - 6 Shall we go to the museum this afternoon? _____
- a Sorry, I can't. I've got an important tennis match. It starts at four o'clock.
 - b Yes, that's a good idea. I've got a new ball!
 - c Sorry, I can't. I've got to visit my grandparents in Scotland.
 - d Yes, that's a good idea. I'd like to see the new paintings.
 - e Yes, that's a good idea. Let's buy some clothes.
 - f I'd love to. I want to see the new Batman film.

2 Complete the conversations with *Let's* or *Shall we*.

- Tom:** ¹ _____ meet after school on Friday. We can go swimming.
- Liam:** Sorry, I can't on Friday. ² _____ go on Saturday morning?
- Tom:** OK!
- Ana:** ³ _____ have lunch in the café tomorrow?
- Maria:** I'd love to!
- Ana:** ⁴ _____ meet outside the station at 12.00.
- Maria:** Great! See you tomorrow!
- Hasan:** I'm bored!
- Jon:** ⁵ _____ go to the cinema?
- Hasan:** That's a good idea! ⁶ _____ go to the new one next to the museum.
- Jon:** Sure.

3 Complete the conversation with the words in the box.

can't good idea let's
let's meet shall we

- Liu:** ¹ _____ go to the café after school.
- Valeria:** Sorry, I ² _____. I've got English club.
- Liu:** OK. ³ _____ go shopping on Saturday?
- Valeria:** Yes, that's a ⁴ _____. I want to buy some new jeans!
- Liu:** Great! ⁵ _____ at 10.30 outside the station.
- Valeria:** OK. See you there!

WRITING

1 Read the text. Answer the questions.



I love the weekend! It's my favourite time of the week because I don't have to go to school. I do a lot of things with my friends at weekends. We have lunch in a café on Saturdays. We go shopping or go to a museum in the afternoon. And we sometimes like going to concerts or the cinema on Saturday evenings.

But the weekend isn't all about my friends. It's a very important time for my family, too. On Saturday mornings we all have breakfast together. We talk about the week and our plans for the weekend. Dad makes pancakes and everyone loves them!

On Sundays we always go out for lunch to a nice restaurant in town. We usually go to an Italian place, but sometimes we try somewhere different. I enjoy these lunches with my family.

On Sunday evenings we often sit down together in the living room and watch a film. It can take a long time to choose a film! Dad likes films that make him laugh, Mum likes films about history and my brother and I prefer films about science and life in the future!

- 1 When does Mia go to museums with her friends?
- 2 What does Mia like doing on Saturday evenings?
- 3 What does Mia's family eat for breakfast on Saturday mornings?
- 4 Does Mia's family always eat at the same Italian restaurant on Sundays?
- 5 What does Mia's family do on Sunday evenings?

2 Write about your family's weekend. Use the text in Exercise 1 to help you.